

Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancello Mary Lou D. Ortiz



*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those who do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.



Dear DFA employees,

As we start the new academic year, I want to thank each and every one of you for your hard work, flexibility, and dedication to providing excellent service to our campus partners and advancing UCI's brilliant future.

<u>DFA's employee recognition program</u> provides a wonderful opportunity to publicly acknowledge the efforts and contributions of everyone in our division.

Nominate a peer, coworker, or team for recognition by September 30 for the current cycle. All nominees will be recognized at our next DFA Town Hall and on the DFA website.

SUBMIT NOMINATION

As always, feel free to share your comments and suggestions by sending an email to withUForU@uci.edu.

Mary Lou D. Ortiz Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancellor Division of Finance and Administration

UCI Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025